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David Barthelmy

From: John Betts <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 10:30 AM
To: webmineral@gmail.com
Subject: End of Summer Minerals Posted - Part I

 

 

New minerals are now online at johnbetts-fineminerals.com 
 

Summer is over, school is back in session, and we have returned to work. 

 

During the summer many great mineral specimens, including choice minerals from my 

private collection, were posted to my web site. 

 

But they were overlooked because of vacation, holiday travels and family distractions. 

 

So this week I posted some of the best minerals from June again. These are not all of 

the minerals posted in June. These are the specimens that I consider noteworthy. 

 

Go to: 
New Listings Page 

 

or cut-and-past this link into your browser: 

http://www.johnbetts-fineminerals.com/jhbnyc/newlist.htm  

  

 

Sincerely, 

  

John Betts, owner 

  

John Betts - Fine Minerals 

Mailing address only: 215 West 98 Street 

New York City, NY 10025 

212-678-1942 
 

 

See what's happening on our Facebook page: 
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John Betts Fine Minerals, 215 West 98 Street, No. 2F, New York, NY 10025 

SafeUnsubscribe™ webmineral@gmail.com 
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Try email marketing for free today! 

 

 

 

 

 

 


